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Dear Sir 

VTC Change Request Appeal - Submission 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Gas Industry Company’s (GIC) draft 
recommendation concerning the Vector Transmission Code (VTC) Change Request Appeal. 
Mighty River Power has considered the draft recommendation and agrees with the GIC’s 
recommendations for Change Requests 4, 5 and 7. With respect to Change Request 6 we note 
that this has in fact been implemented and non Code shippers are discussing the appropriate 
wording for their Deeds of Amendment. 

 

If you have any queries regarding our position please contact Jim Raybould 
jim.raybould@mightyriver.co.nz 06 348 7926 or 027 2163711. 

Yours faithfully 

Sharron Came 
Regulatory Strategist 
 
  

 15 January 2009 
 
Ian Wilson 
Gas Industry Co 
PO Box 10-646 
Wellington 
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